
 

African Studies Association of the UK (ASAUK), SOAS, University of London, 10 Thornhaugh St, London WC1H 
0XG, President Carli Coetzee, https://asauk.net/  ASAofUK@gmail.com                        

 

To: UK Visas and Immigration                  From: The President 
         African Studies Association, UK 
         SOAS, University of London 
         1 August 2024  
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This letter confirms that XU, Xiuli (birth date: 8 October 1977; Passport number: PE2237224) has been invited 
to attend an academic conference of the African Studies Association of the UK (ASAUK) for the period of 29-31 
August 2024. 

 

The Conference, hosted by African Studies Association of the UK (ASAUK), SOAS, University of London, will take 
place at Oxford Brookes University, Oxford, UK between 29 to 31 August 2024. The conference will be bringing 
together leading researchers, policymakers and development actors and leaders from across the world. 
Alongside the conference there will be a complementary series of cultural, capacity-building and networking 
events for the attendees.  

We look forward to welcoming the attendees to contribute to the Conference. We understand that the costs 
related is covered by China Agricultural University. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Dr Carli Coetzee 
President, African Studies Association of the UK (ASAUK) 
carli.coetzee@area.ox.ac.uk 
ASAofUK@gmail.com  
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